
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

4TH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

               MAY 7TH, 2017 

 
Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 

Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 
Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 

 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419-659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 
CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 

Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 
St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Parish  ~  www.facebook.com/cgstanthony/ 
School  ~  www.facebook.com/StAnthonyofPaduaColumbusGrove/ 

 
        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
Mass Schedule 

   May      09  Tuesday         8:00 a.m. Mass       Easter Weekday ~ {Deceased Members of the Robert Kohls Family} 
   May      09  Tuesday                                        Confessions, Exposition & Adoration After 8:00 a.m. Mass                                

May      10  Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass       Easter Weekday ~ {Alvin Best} 
   May      11  Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass       Easter Weekday ~ {Elmer Ellerbrock ~ Marcus Ellerbrock} 
   May      11  Thursday       2:00 p.m. Mass       Meadows of Ottawa ~ {For The Parish} 

May      12   Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass       Easter Weekday ~ {Julie King} 
May      13   Saturday     8:00 a.m. Mass      Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima ~ {For The Parish} 

   May      13   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass       Vigil ~ 5th Sunday of Easter ~ {Virgil & Virginia Hoffman ~   
                  Norm Kohls ~ Shirley Maag ~ Linda Stechschulte} 
May      14   Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass        5th  Sunday of Easter~ {Maria Aguirre ~ Roberto Aguirre ~   
         Virgil Heitmeyer ~ Ronald Pitson ~ Victor Schumacher ~ Betty Schumacher ~  
              Deceased Members of the Edward F. & Elizabeth Morman Family ~  
         Deceased Members of the Ralph & Beatrice Schroeder Family}                                                             
May      14   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass        5th Sunday of Easter~ {Ed & Mary Ann Halker ~Jennifer Wood ~  
                Craig McElwain ~ Chris Perry} 
 
***********************************************************************************************
                                                                        Servers 
May     13    Saturday       8:00 a.m. Mass     Dan Maag 
May     13    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass      Paige Langhals, Madison Langhals, Mackenzie Langhals      
May     14    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass      Ethan Blankemeyer, Adam Birkemeier, Abe Morman      
May     14    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass      Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Lauren Birkemeier 
 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                       Lectors  
May     13    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass        Geddy Davis 
May     14    Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass        Sarah Schroeder                  
May     14    Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass        Sue Schroeder 
                                                                         

  **********************************************************************************************                                      

                                                                                Eucharistic Ministers 
May    13    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Norm Schnipke, Pat Birnesser, Jim Tabler, Denny Ricker, Beth Birkemeier        
May    14    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass      Rose Ellerbrock, Lisa Langhals, Marilyn Hoffman,     
              Mary Ann Schroeder, Diana Kaufman       
May    14    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass      Don Siefker, Troy King, Hannah Warren, Karl Schroeder, Shirley Goedde 
 

                                   May Eucharistic Minister Coordinators 
    4:30 p.m.  ~ Pat Birnesser - 931-267-2357       8:30 a.m.  ~  John Koch - 419-890-2370 
            11:00 a.m.  ~ Shirley Goedde - 419-236-9825 
 
   May    14    Hilty Home  ~  Dan Maag 
 
 

In today's gospel Jesus tells us, HE IS THE WAY and warns anyone who offers "another way" to happiness is 
"a thief and a bandit".  Strong words! 

Don't listen to the sales pitch of society for happiness. 
Look to yourself where God is present and calls you by name and leads you to abundant life.    

  



              Attention ~ Hilty Home Distributors ~
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy.
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 
 

                                                                   
                 Jean Stechschulte-Room 101; 

         Jim Fischbach-Room 118; M
  Margaret Rosenbauer
   Dorothy Geiger
    

 
        *********************************************************************************************
     
         May     13    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

May     14    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
         May     14    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

        *********************************************************************************************
Saturday ~ 3:00 

********************************************************************************************
      Income For The Week of April
Adult Contributions ~ 191           
Children's  ~ 24                           
                                                     
Tuition                                            
21st Century Fix-Up Campaign  
Purse Bingo-For Chrome Books    4,612.37
School Endowment & Misc.           1,045.00
Miscellaneous                              
Total Income                            $ 
    
    
    
     
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix
 
**********************************************************************************************
                          300 Club Winner ~ May 6
 
**********************************************************************************************

  
        Carson David
May the new gift of the 

***********************************************************************************************
                Congratulation to our St. A
                                                        

     Brady Basinger
     Avery Birnesser
     Caleb Bonifas 
     Wyatt Fuerst 
     Lauryn Halker 
     Breanna Hoffman
 
 
***********************************************************************************************
Parish Pictorial Pictures ~ Those 
at the parish office. 
 
Help Needed ~ St. Anthony's is in need of a volunteer willing to water the flowers around the flag pole at the 
Cemetery.  (There will be water available at the Cemetery.)  If interested, call Dan Maag at 4
  
Our Lady of Fatima's 100th Anniversary
occasion of Our Lady's appearance in Fatima. We will gather after the 8:00 
Rosary Rally outside on the church's front lawn/sidewalk. 
the weather does not cooperate. 
 

Attention ~ Hilty Home Distributors ~ The list for you of the 
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy.
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 

                                             ~ Hilty Home Residents
Room 101; Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert R

Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121;
Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B;

Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A; Rita Wenger-Room 300;
Jeanne Schulte-Room 401; Lauretta Foughty

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

0 p.m. Mass        Scott Hummel, Bill Roth, Nick Schroeder, Cody Wagner
.m. Mass        Dan Maag, Adam Siefker, Jason Koch, Dave Schroeder, Jr.

:00 a.m. Mass        Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover, 1 Volunteer

*********************************************************************************************
Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. ~ Confessions, Exposition & Benediction

  
********************************************************************************************

ncome For The Week of April 30th                                                
 $ 7,796.00                                 Ordinary Parish &
         27.80                                 Health, Vision &
     7,823.80                                  

              1,809.00                                 Total Expenses                                      $ 
Up Campaign     8,850.23 

For Chrome Books    4,612.37 
School Endowment & Misc.           1,045.00                                 

   1,663.25               
 25,803.65       
                      Thank you to the family of Jack Kissell who made donations to our
               School Endowment Fund, our 2017 Capital Improvement Cam
               also a donation for school playground
                           

Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign To-Date ~235

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ May 6th ~ Sue Schroeder ~ Ticket #150

**********************************************************************************************

Carson David, son of Steven & Morgan Palte, was
y the new gift of the Holy Spirit be with you always

***********************************************************************************************
Congratulation to our St. Anthony 2nd graders who received 

                                                        Sunday, April 30th!  Those individuals are:
 

Brady Basinger   Clark Keehn  
Avery Birnesser                        Zevyn Maag  

                        Callie Pingle  
     Gage Sautter  

     Caidynce Schnipke 
Breanna Hoffman     Ava Schroeder  

    Carsten Schroeder      

***********************************************************************************************
Those parishioners who did not order pictures,

~ St. Anthony's is in need of a volunteer willing to water the flowers around the flag pole at the 
Cemetery.  (There will be water available at the Cemetery.)  If interested, call Dan Maag at 4

Our Lady of Fatima's 100th Anniversary ~ Come join St. Anthony Parish to pray and witness to this special 
occasion of Our Lady's appearance in Fatima. We will gather after the 8:00 

lly outside on the church's front lawn/sidewalk.  Bring your chair if you would like. W

the residents at the Hilty Home to receive 
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy.  If you would like to call the 
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 419-384

~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109

Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; 
Room 209B; Angela Schulte-Room 211B;

Room 300; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;    
; Lauretta Foughty-Room 507 

*********************************************************************************************

Scott Hummel, Bill Roth, Nick Schroeder, Cody Wagner                       
Dan Maag, Adam Siefker, Jason Koch, Dave Schroeder, Jr. 
Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover, 1 Volunteer 

*********************************************************************************************
Exposition & Benediction 

********************************************************************************************
   Expenses For The Week of April 30th

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses       $ 2,701.22
Health, Vision & Dental Insurance            7,

Total Expenses                                      $ 10,175.54

Thank you to the family of Jack Kissell who made donations to our
School Endowment Fund, our 2017 Capital Improvement Campaign and

school playground equipment in memory of Jack.

235 Donors ~ $ 184,007.81 

**********************************************************************************************
Ticket #150 ~ $100.00 

**********************************************************************************************

Steven & Morgan Palte, was baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.  
ys. 

***********************************************************************************************
nthony 2nd graders who received Jesus for the first time this past 

Those individuals are: 

      Mitchell Schroeder                     
      Lydia Schumacher  
      Grant Siefker 

      Autumn Stechschulte 
      Jaden Wilcox 
      Lylah Wilson 
           Lincoln Woods 

***********************************************************************************************
parishioners who did not order pictures, can pick up their free 8 x 10 family picture 

~ St. Anthony's is in need of a volunteer willing to water the flowers around the flag pole at the 
Cemetery.  (There will be water available at the Cemetery.)  If interested, call Dan Maag at 419-659-2969. Thank you!

Anthony Parish to pray and witness to this special 
occasion of Our Lady's appearance in Fatima. We will gather after the 8:00 a.m. Mass on Saturday, May 13th

Bring your chair if you would like. We will stay inside if 

ts at the Hilty Home to receive  
If you would like to call the 

384-3218. 

Room 109;                   
Room 125;     

Room 211B;              
  

********************************************************************************************** 

                            

********************************************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************       
30th 

2,701.22  
7,474.32 

10,175.54 

Thank you to the family of Jack Kissell who made donations to our 
School Endowment Fund, our 2017 Capital Improvement Campaign and 

equipment in memory of Jack. 

********************************************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************  

baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.   

*********************************************************************************************** 

                     
  

*********************************************************************************************** 
free 8 x 10 family picture 

~ St. Anthony's is in need of a volunteer willing to water the flowers around the flag pole at the 
2969. Thank you!  

Anthony Parish to pray and witness to this special 
Saturday, May 13th with a 

e will stay inside if 



Flower Pick-up ~ You can pick up your flower order in the school after the Masses Saturday, May 13th and Sunday, 
May 14. Thank you very much for purchasing flowers through our National Catholic Youth Conference pilgrimage 
fundraiser.  We appreciate your support!! 
  

Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this weekend, May 6th and 7th, after Mass in the church basement.  The helpers are:  
Ken & Connie Kruse, Tammy Schroeder, Shirley Goedde, Kay Koch, Christie Tabler and Jan Eversole.  The next 
Scrip weekend will be May 20th and May 21st.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Joy Stechschulte,          
Marge Tabler, Marilyn Siefker, Judy Gerten and Trina Rode. 
 
Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, May 9th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory. 
Parish Council ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, May 9th, at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory. 
Rosary Guild ~ Will be meeting on Wednesday, May 10th at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.  
 
Missing a Jacket? ~ A black, Eddie Bauer, extra large jacket is in the church basement.  If you are missing a jacket, 
check it out. 
   
Life Teen ~ The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 
like more details, please contact Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 

K of C 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign Donation ~ Thanks to all of you that joined us for the 3 breakfasts during the 
last 2 months.  We are able to donate $600 to the 21st Century Campaign! 

K of C ~ This past Tuesday evening, Kyle Barto and Garrett Langhals joined Knights of Columbus brotherhood.  
Welcome to the world’s largest Catholic fraternal service organization!  

K of C Tickets ~ Friday, May 12th, is the final day for charity ticket sales. Tickets will be sent in on that date.  Do 
your best to get tickets turned in as early as possible.  They can be put in the collection, mailed in the envelope 
provided, or brought to our meeting on May 2nd.  A couple of members will also be in the church basement from   
6:00 to 7:00 p.m. Thursday, May 11th, for those last tickets.  Tickets will be sent in Friday morning, May 12th.  

Vacation Bible School News ~ Kids, you will have fun and learn some great things when you join us for our Catholic 
Kids Camp!  It runs from Monday, June 5th through Friday, June 9th from 9:00-12:00 p.m. in our Family Life 
Center.  This year’s program, entitled, Tracking Mary: Mysteries & Messages, features the Queen of Heaven Express 
– a special holy train traveling to the faraway places around the globe visited by Our Blessed Mother:  Lourdes, 
Fatima, Guadalupe, England and Ireland.  You will discover how Mary brings us closer to Jesus through the power of 
the Rosary.  Mysteries and Messages are revealed at each stop.  The program focuses on Catholic identity and teaches 
the Bible from the Catholic perspective.  It introduces saints as faith heroes and heroines while encouraging family 
prayer through a daily Rosary.  You will enjoy skits, activities and games.  Creative, easy-to-make crafts reflect each 
day's theme and are fun to make.  Plus, you will get to sing and dance to some very lively songs! 
 All kids, age 4 through those going into the sixth grade are invited to attend.  Registration forms will be going 
home with the school students and are also located at the church entrances.  Please complete your form and return it to 
the school office, parish office, or put it into the collection by Sunday, May 15th, to be guaranteed a tee-shirt.  
(Registration forms will be accepted up through June.)  Thank you!  Please call Judy Schroeder at 659-5498 if you 
have any questions. 
 
Donations for VBS~ If you would like to help make a donation to St. Anthony's VBS, please take a tag off of the 
poster located by the Blessed Virgin Mary statue, buy the needed item, and place your purchase in the donation box 
located on the landing by the priest's sacristy by Sunday, May 21st. Thank you! 
 
Children’s Festival ~ The Children’s Festival is Friday, May 12th.  The festival committee is asking for donations of 
2 liters of pop, Pringle/Lay’s Stackers cans of potato chips, movie theater box candy, novelty booth items, and raffle 
prizes.  The novelty booth donations can be anything the children would want for themselves or something they may 
want to give their mother on Mother’s Day.  The raffle prizes can be anything for the house, outdoors, sports related, 
gift cards, etc.  Donations can be dropped off at St. Anthony School.  The festival committee thanks you for your 
continued support of St. Anthony School, staff, and students. 
 
The Annual St. Anthony School Children’s Festival is Friday, May 12th ~ Children’s Festival is an exciting time 
for all.  It is a wonderful day filled with games, food, prizes and lots of FUN.  There will be a novelty booth with 
many items for purchase and a Big Raffle drawing at 1:45 p.m.  Many items are donated by generous parents of our 
school children.  Some items that have been raffled off in the past are:  Vera Bradley purses, cookbooks, movie 
passes, hanging flower baskets, landscape ornaments from A Touch of Glass, and various gift cards from local 
businesses.  Please come join in the fun, have lunch and then enjoy the games, which start at 12:10 p.m., down in the 
church basement on Friday, May 12th.  There will be no Bingo this year.    
We need your help…we are in need of coffee mugs.  Every year we have coffee mugs that have flowers planted in 
them at the novelty booth.  The students enjoy buying them to give to their mother for Mother’s Day.  If you have any 
mugs you would like to get rid of, we would love to have them.  You can drop them off at the school office any time 
Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. from now until Wednesday, May 3rd. 
  



Cash or Car! ~ With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in  cash at the parish festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle which generally happens.  H&K Chevrolet from 
Continental has again offered to show case their new vehicles for our festival.  Ticket sales will begin the first 
weekend of May.  Points of contact for purchasing tickets are Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Harold Gerten at 
419-659-5914.  Tickets can also be purchased at the parish office.  If you can help sell tickets before and after 
weekend Masses, please contact Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269. 
    
Y.E.S. – Youth Elect Service – June 8-10 

The 2017 Y.E.S. project will be held at Ottawa Elementary School this year beginning Thursday, June 8 at      
5:30 p.m.  Current 8th grade students through graduating seniors are encouraged to join us for this weekend 
service retreat.  Be ready to meet teens from throughout the St. George Deanery, have some fun, grow in faith 
and be the hands and feet of Christ in your community.  Something new this year will include the availability of 
the YMCA and entertainment on Friday!  This 3-day retreat experience will close with 5:00 p.m. Mass on 
Saturday, June 10th at Ottawa Sts. Peter & Paul Parish.  Registration forms are available from Hannah Warren 
and in church. Forms are due by May 26th so bring your friends and help us meet our goal and be part of the fun! 

Y.E.S. Work Sites Needed 
On June 9th and June 10th the teens & adults from the St. George Deanery are volunteering to help people 
throughout Putnam County with various jobs around their homes as they participate in the annual Youth Elect 
Service weekend retreat.  If you would like a team of youth and adults to help with jobs around your home, 
please contact Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. This includes anything from mulching, to washing your car, or 
just some spring cleaning in the house or yard!  

Y.E.S. Crew Leaders Needed 
Do you like to spend time helping those in need?  We’d love for you to join our adult crew leaders for the 
Y.E.S. weekend June 8-10th at Ottawa Elementary School.  Adult crew leaders and assistant crew leaders 
need to be current college freshman, up to retirees! Nothing is more rewarding then sharing your time and 
faith with the Young Church of Today!  For questions or to sign up as a crew leader, please contact 
Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 

 
Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass ~ Are you a Catholic homeschooling family in the Toledo diocese?  Then 
please join us at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 6th, at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for our    
13th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass. The Most Reverend Daniel E. Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be 
celebrating our Mass.  It's a wonderful evening of prayer, fellowship, food and fun!  Please bring a finger-food dish to 
share for the reception immediately following the Mass.  If you have a student who will be graduating 8th grade or a 
graduating high school senior, and would like your graduate to participate in the ceremony after the Mass, please 
email Lisa-Ann Brickner at oyc81@yahoo.com by May 26th.  We can't wait to see you there!! 

  
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, May 12th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is June 2nd - 7:00 p.m.   
 
Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, May 9th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in          
Columbus Grove.  The menu is:  breaded pork chop, mashed potatoes, pea salad, cheesecake, dinner roll, coffee and 
water.  Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the Hilty Home of 
Pandora and the Columbus Grove Christian Church.  Donations are accepted.  
 
Senior Citizen Day Celebration ~ The Putnam County Council on Aging will be hosting a Senior Citizen Day 
Celebration on Tuesday, May 16th, noon to 2:00 p.m. at the Kalida K of C.  The celebration will include a sit down 
lunch followed by a performance from the O-G Show Choir.  Ticket price is $5.00.  Tickets may be reserved by 
calling 419-523-4121 or by visiting the Council on Aging office at 1425 East Fourth Street in Ottawa.   
           
 It is that time of year! ~  It is warming up and people are beginning to plant their gardens!  A recent assessment in 
Putnam County shows that very few people eat the recommended 5 or more servings of fruits and vegetables each 
day.  Sometimes, the cost of fresh produce is a barrier to eating healthy foods. The "Plant an Extra Row" program is a 
great way to help those who have difficulty buying the more expensive fresh produce.  The idea is simple!  Encourage 
gardeners to "plant an extra row" of some type of vegetable (or fruit!) and distribute the proceeds.  It can be an 
organized distribution, or something a bit more "casual".  Is there a "champion" in your congregation that is just 
looking for some way to help?  Regardless of how the program is implemented, it is a great way to improve the access 
to fresh fruits and vegetables!  For more information, fliers are on the bulletin boards of the entrances of the church.  
If you have any questions, call Joan Kline at the Putnam County Health Department at 419-523-5608, ext. 239. 
  
Kalida Band 4-Miler ~ The Kalida Band 4-Miler is being held on Saturday, May 13th at the Kalida Four Seasons 
Park, 18031 Road M.  (By the outskirts of Kalida.)  This race is a fundraiser for the band's trip to Disney World in 
November, 2017.  The fee is $20.00.  There will be refreshments and snacks.  Walkers are welcome.  Overall and age 
group awards will be given.  Registration starts at 7:00 a.m. with the race starting at 8:00 a.m.   Please visit the race 
website to sign up or print entry form https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Cloverdale/KalidaBand4Miler.  Please contact 
Diane Vorst at 419-532-2678 or Renee Kerner at 419-532-2636 with questions.   



Italy, Slovenia & Austria ~ Vicki Doty and Jerry Bunn are organizing a trip to Italy, Slovenia, and Austria for      
April, 2018.  The trip will begin in Milan, Italy for 3 nights and include a day trip to Lake Como for a boat cruise, 
plus a day trip to Turin, home of the 2006 winter Olympics.  Then it’s on to Venice for 2 nights with a gondola ride. 
We then head to Trieste, Italy for lunch on our way to Ljubljana, Slovenia (the Hidden gem of Eastern Europe).  
While in Ljubljana we will do a day trip to Lake Bled for a boat cruise to Bled Island and a tour of the castle.  Finally 
it’s on to Vienna, Austria for 2 nights including a visit to the Schonbrunn Palace.  Dates are April 9-19, 2018.  The 
cost is $3,745 which includes, air, land transportation, all breakfasts, dinners, tips.  For more information check out 
the link:  www.explorica.com/Bunn-2723.  If you have any other questions, call Jerry Bunn at 419-659-5702. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OFFERTORY GIFTS:  Bringing up the Offertory Gifts to the altar is a wonderful opportunity for 
persons and families to take an active part in the celebration of the Eucharist.  At each Mass, the gifts 
of bread and wine, as well as the collection and prayer intentions are presented to the priest.  Perhaps 
you would like to carry up the gifts at a Mass for a special occasion such as an anniversary of a 
wedding or the death of a loved one, etc., or you may choose to participate just because it’s the 
Lord’s Day.  If you or your family would like to carry these gifts to the altar, please sign on the sheet 
on the clipboard at the back of church on the date and time you prefer.  Or you may ask for a specific 
Sunday Mass in advance by calling the parish office. 
 If no one has requested to carry up the gifts, the ushers may ask you to participate.  Please tell 
them “yes.” 
 
OUR LADY OF FATIMA CENTENNIAL:  This Saturday, May 13 is the centennial of Mary’s 
first apparition to the children at Fatima, Portugal.  We will have Mass that day at 8 a.m.  The crowd 
will be less immense than I thought;  Cloverdale, Fort Jennings, Glandorf and Leipsic are also having 
special Masses.  Great minds think alike!  However, my friends from the former Our Lady of Fatima 
Parish in Lyons, OH will be with us.  Following the Mass, we will publicly witness to our faith with 
a Rosary devotion on the church’s front lawn, weather permitting.  If the weather is unpleasant, the 
Rosary devotion will take place inside church. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our graduates!  We are very happy because of your achievements in 
high school, and will continue to pray for you as you work toward your future goals.  Whether you 
stay close to Columbus Grove or move far away, in a sense you will always be part of this faith 
community, and you will be able to count on our spiritual closeness. 
 By the way, at the First Communion Mass I pointed out to the first communicants that in ten 
years we would have a similar celebration for them, and I introduced them as the Columbus Grove 
High School Class of 2027.  They seemed quite happy at the prospect. 
 
GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY is also the World Day of Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood and 
Religious Life.  The Church needs more shepherds modeled after Jesus, the Shepherd above all 
others.  There were over 300 active diocesan priests when I was ordained (not counting the retirees);  
now there are fewer than 100.  The number of Sisters has declined by an even greater per cent.  Why 
is this?  Is it because of all the turmoil in the Church in recent decades?  Is it because of a lack of 
faith in Jesus’ presence in the Eucharist?  Is it because families are smaller, and people discourage 
their sons and daughters from religious life because they want to enjoy grandchildren? 
 I don’t think we want to return to the days when Father ruled supreme in his parish, and his 
word was unquestioned simply because he was a priest.  In those days too many people’s gifts and 
talents were ignored.  But the truth remains that we are a Eucharistic community.  We need priests to 
gather us together at Jesus’ altar, and to offer Jesus’ sacrifice for us.  We need our sins forgiven;  we 
need our marriages to be sacramental;  when sickness strikes, we need Jesus’ anointing.  And we 
need to have the Mass readings and the Church’s teachings explained from the pulpit.  Yes, there are 
sacrifices involved in being a priest, just as there are sacrifices involved in being a nurse, a doctor or 
a farmer.  No one gets a free ride through life with no hardship. 
 Bishop Thomas has written a prayer for vocations, which we will pray after Communion.  
Prayer cards are in the pews.  Please take one home, place it where you will see it often, and pray the 
prayer, perhaps daily.  We need an outpouring of the Holy Spirit to set things right for our Church. 
 
               Father Tom 



May 10  K-1 Field Trip to Safety City 

May 12  Children's Festival 

May 13  State Science Fair @ OSU 

May 16  Free School Picnic -  Sponsored by 

  the Parent Guild 

May 18  8th Grade Breakfast, 8th Grade 

  Graduation Mass @ 7:00 pm 

May 19  Golden Falcon Awards, Grade 

  Cards go home, Last Day of School 

May 22  Teacher Work Day 
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Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of: May 7, 2017 

 

Monday  - Kay Langhals 

Tuesday  - Jenny Pingle 

Wednesday - Amy Stechschulte 

Thursday - Cheryl Ellerbrock 

Friday  - Children’s Festival 

Saturday -  State Science Fair 

  Day @ OSU 

Sunday -  Mothers Day 

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

 

 

 

Q: What state has the most cats & dogs? 

A:  Pet-sylvania? 

      This Week’s LIFE Skill :  

     Sense of Humor 

 

A joyful heart is the health of 

the body, but a depressed 

spirit dries up the bones. 

Proverbs 22:17  

Pictured on the left is this years First Communion Class.  

The Second Graders received First Communion last Sunday 

@ 2:00 pm.  The photo , bottom left is of the 5th and 6th 

grade boys at Camp Wilson.  All 5th & 6th grade students 

attended Camp Wilson last week for three days.  They all 

came home tired but had a great time. Below is the 8th 

grade after the  May Crowning Mass this past Wednesday. 

They are a handsome group. 


